
The Weekly Writer
 

The Writing Lab will be virtual for the remainder of this week. Please reach out to us at writing.lab@purdue.edu if you have any questions about online or etutoring appointments.

Please note: Only students, staff, and faculty affiliated with Purdue's West Lafayette campus are eligible to sign up for our consultation services or group programs.
 

THINGS TO DO...
Virtual Grad Writers' Rooms
Dec 1 | 3 p.m. - 5 p.m.
Writers' Rooms are dedicated times and places for graduate writers to work on their academic writing projects (e.g., scholarly articles, dissertations, etc.) More information on grad writing events...

Virtual Writing Consultations
Monday-Friday until Dec 17 | 9 a.m. - 6 p.m.
Our consultants are standing by for face-to-face and remote, virtual consultations.You can choose an online (live chat) or etutoring (asynchronous email). (Limited evening appointments available. Check our online scheduler for more information.) More information on our
consultation options...

English Conversation Groups 
Concluded for the fall.

SIGN UP HERE 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON... 

Fall 2021 Writing Consultant Awards
 

We'd like to acknowledge some of our staff for their vital contributions to keeping the Writing Lab a place that inspires and encourages writers on our campus. Please congratulate them if you see them. If you're looking for amazing feedback on your writing projects, be sure to
check for them on our online schedule.

Fall 2021 Outstanding Student Receptionist — Reagan O'Farrell
Fall 2021 Outstanding Newcomer — Grace Humphreys
Fall 2021 Outstanding GTA Leadership — Mitch Hobza
Fall 2021 Outstanding GTA Leadership — Elizabeth Geib Chavin
Fall 2021 Outstanding UTA Leadership — Hafsa Farooq
Fall 2021 Outstanding UTA Leadership — Aurora Lyons
Fall 2021 Outstanding UTA Leadership — Jada Johnson
Fall 2021 Outstanding GTA Tutor — Jacqueline Borchert
Fall 2021 Outstanding UTA Tutor — Roni Heyman
Fall 2021 Outstanding UTA Tutor — Leah Criss    

 

Follow Us!
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions? Email us at writing.lab@purdue.edu.
Please share this newsletter with Purdue students, faculty, and staff and encourage them to subscribe.

https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42306512/1598704095/88924517/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTM1MGY5YTgtMzY0ZC00YjhiLWE4Y2UtN2U2ZDVjMzRmMjJk&18fc3884=NDIzMDY1MTI&x=96fbfe67
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42306512/1598704095/88924518/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTM1MGY5YTgtMzY0ZC00YjhiLWE4Y2UtN2U2ZDVjMzRmMjJk&18fc3884=NDIzMDY1MTI&x=fee075d8
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42306512/1598704095/88924519/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTM1MGY5YTgtMzY0ZC00YjhiLWE4Y2UtN2U2ZDVjMzRmMjJk&18fc3884=NDIzMDY1MTI&x=8190879e
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42306512/1598704095/88924521/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTM1MGY5YTgtMzY0ZC00YjhiLWE4Y2UtN2U2ZDVjMzRmMjJk&18fc3884=NDIzMDY1MTI&x=6cbc79cf

